
Michael Grebe Joins Music Marketing Inc. as
Account Manager for Sweetwater Sound 

Toronto, ON – February 3, 2025 – Music Marketing Inc. is thrilled to announce that Michael 
Grebe, former Senior Sales Engineer at Sweetwater, has joined our team as the new Account 
Manager for Sweetwater Sound. 

Michael brings a wealth of experience and expertise to our company. With his extensive 
background in audio engineering and sales, he is well-equipped to continue making a 
significant impact on Sweetwater from the Vendor side. 

“I am very excited to join Music Marketing. This is a great opportunity to contribute and grow 
with a winning team,” said Michael Grebe. 

Ray Williams, President of Music Marketing Inc., expressed his enthusiasm about Michael’s 
addition to the team: “Michael is a seasoned, passionate audio professional who will 
continue his enormous impact on Sweetwater from the supplier side. We are fortunate and 
blessed to have him join our team.” 

We look forward to the positive contributions Michael will bring to Music Marketing Inc. and 
our ongoing partnership with Sweetwater Sound. 

For more information, please contact: 
Micah Nguyen - Marketing Manager    
micah@musicmarketing.ca

Music Marketing Inc
info@musicmarketing.ca
1160 Ellesmere Road
Toronto, ON M1P 2X4, Canada
TEL: 416 789-7100
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